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The Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) announces the release                  

of the 2023 Regional Accounts of the Philippines (RAP) on 25 April 2024 

(Thursday). This will be released through the simultaneous press 

conferences in the 17 regions at 10:00 AM spearheaded by the PSA 

Regional Statistical Services Offices. The 2023 RAP can be accessed in 

the PSA website (https://psa.gov.ph/statistics/regional-accounts). 

 

The PSA and National Economic and Development Authority (NEDA) 

Regional Directors will be the resource persons during the said 

simultaneous press conferences in the regions. 

 

 

- Macroeconomic Accounts Service, Sectoral Statistics Office 
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